

Tuesday, 27th April 2021

Dear Parents,

Year 5 Bikeability

Previously you completed a permission slip (see attached) for your child to participate in Bikeability sessions. I am pleased to inform you that these can now go ahead and are booked for 12th May 9.30-12.30 and 13th May 9.30-12.30

On these dates your child will need to come to school wearing appropriate cycling clothing and shoes, come with their bike and helmet which have all been fitted and checked at home that they meet safety requirements. Further information is attached on the original permission letter.

Please note, if your child's bike or safety equipment are not deemed to meet the requirements, they will be unable to participate.

Please contact the school if you DO NOT wish for your child to be involved anymore.

Kind regards,

Jessica Menown Deputy Headteacher

> Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

> Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









